
 

                                   January 2021 Newsletter 

 

 I hope that all of you had a wonderful, safe and healthy Christmas 

break with your families! It’s a New Year and lots of new things will be 

happening! 

 

• Thank you for taking the time to sign up for parent/teacher 

conferences! It’s always a pleasure to be able to talk with each of you 

about how your child is doing. It is so fun to see how each child grows 

and develops throughout the school year. Unfortunately, due to 

COVID, all conferences this year will be held on Zoom. I will be 

sending you a link for our Zoom meeting the week of conferences. I 

will also send you an email reminding you of your time slot that you 

signed up for.    

• Lutheran School’s Week will be the week of the 25th, and we will enjoy 

talking about how we can be servants for Christ. We will spend time 

making cards for the members of the congregation who do not get out 

and about. We hope the cards we make will help brighten their day!  

• Coming up soon will be our Valentine’s Day party! We will celebrate on 

Friday, February 12th, with a fun snack, games, and a craft. I will be 

hanging the sign-up sheet on the door in the coming weeks if you would 

like to volunteer to help! Unfortunately, families will not be able to 

join us for the party, but Mrs. Michelle and I will take plenty of 

pictures of the fun! Handing out Valentine’s will also look a bit 

different. We are asking that you bring your child’s Valentine’s to 

school NO LATER than Wednesday the 10th. We will hold onto them 

until our party, when your child will then be able to pass them out to 

friends. I will be sending more info as the date gets closer.  

• Last week we finished up some fun winter activities, and this week we 

dove right into nursery rhymes. This is a fun unit for the students as 

they will get to act out the rhymes, play games, and learn rhyming 

words! We also incorporate science activities, and some fun songs to 

go along with the nursery rhymes. I’ve found that this unit is 

something the students really enjoy, and really get into learning.  



Upcoming Date to Remember: 

• January 27th: Parent/Teacher Conferences  

• January 29th: No School: Parent/Teacher Conferences 

• February 12th: Valentine’s Day party 

• February 15th: No School; President’s Day 


